
 

Frontierland Park Improvement Project 
 
  

PACIFICA, CA – We are excited to inform you of The Frontierland Park Improvement Project which 
will rehabilitate the parking lot and access roadway.  The long anticipated improvements will consist 
of a newly paved parking lot and access road, as well as an upgraded ADA-compliant concrete curb 
ramp, drainage improvements, entry gate, and updated signage. The Park will remain open for 
public use, but temporary shutdowns and detours will impact vehicle and pedestrian access to the 
park over the course of 4-5 weeks. Staff estimates that the entire project will be completed by Friday, 
April 12, 2019, weather permitting.   
 
Funding for the project is being provided through the Frontierland Remediation Revenues provided 
by Recology on an annual basis.  
 
The City of Pacifica apologizes for any inconvenience this construction project may cause. A 
voicemail message line has been set up at (650) 738-3772 for questions or comments. Updated 
project information will also be posted on the City’s website at www.cityofpacifica.org. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we work to improve the community for residents 
and visitors alike. 
 
 
Staff contact:   
Lawrence H. Henriquez, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer 
(650) 738-3772 
Email: henriquezL@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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